GARNETT HOUSING AUTHORITY

December 13, 2021

Members present: Steve Spring, Ron Zimmerman, Betts Abraham and Susan Stanton. Butch Rocker was absent. Karlyn Hulett, Housing Director, also attended the meeting.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved by the board.

Karlyn gave the following report:

- Angela and Karlyn will be attending a virtual training on Rent Adjustments PART 2 done by KHRC on December 16th.
- Spoke with Travis regarding the open field between Parkside 2 and PPN. There is a main sewer line that runs right through the middle of it, so at this time building is not an option. We also talked about the space between PPN 110 and the office.
- The office will be closed for Christmas on December 24th and looking into the potential of closing early on the 23rd. Will also be closed on December 31 for New Year's Day.
- Starting in January we begin Parkside 2 re-evaluations.
- Current vacancies- #1-4 #2-3 PPN-0

The board went into executive session at 7:15.

The board reconvened at 7:25.

Betts made a motion to pay the bills. Ron seconded her motion. The board approved.

The board looked over the financial report.

Meeting adjourned.